
‘Bachelor’  being  filmed  in
Lake Tahoe
Film crews from “The Bachelor” have been spotted around the
South Shore.

Crews were at the Hard Rock Lake Tahoe on the night of Oct. 2.

This is the third time the television show has filmed here.
Twice the crew stayed at the Black Bear Inn, now called the
Black Bear Lodge, on Ski Run Boulevard. The last time was in
2007.

Mum is the word on where else filming has taken place and what
the contestants have done in Tahoe.

Lake Tahoe Visitors Authority has helped defray some of the
expenses with an initial commitment of $10,000. The board next
week  is  being  asked  to  contribute  another  $10,000  toward
production expenses.

The Tahoe episode is expected to air in early 2018.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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